Double Color September 27, 1962 Rabbi Emanuel Rackman Yeshiva University Amsterdam Avenue and 186th Street New York, N. Y. Dear Mendy: I have not answered your recent form letter concerning a delegation from The Jewish Center at the dedication exercises at the new building, because our president, Mr. Max Stern, is still in the hospital. Although we all know how closely the Jewish Center feels towards the Yeshiwa, neither Rabbi Jung nor I feel it is proper to signify an official committeent without Mr. Stern's consent and approval. Best wishes for a "Shanah Toyah". Sincerely. RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:ff